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23rd November 2020 

Uniform: face masks a compulsory item of school uniform 

Dear Parent, 

Face masks are now a compulsory item of uniform at LHEA. This is a condition of the current lockdown status that the 

country is in and may well be a condition of the ‘tier’ that Slough is placed in after ‘lockdown’ ends. Students must bring 

a face mask to school every day. It is to be worn when moving between classes and around the school building. Those 

students that are exempt from wearing masks, due to medical circumstances, will have this detailed on the back of their 

lanyards. 

Students must have their mask on before they enter the school building in the morning. Any student who has not got a 

mask will be provided with one at the Student Reception at a cost of 50p. Parents/carers will be billed by the school at 

the end of each half-term should your child not have 50p at the time. 

Any student without a mask on arrival at school, as with any other item of missing school uniform, will be issued with a 

pink slip from the Key Stage Manager and be required to attend a 15 minute detention on the day. Repeat offenders and 

any student not attending, will have their sanction escalated. 

Thank you, in advance, for ensuring that your child has a face mask with them every single day. 

Parent governors 

I am writing to inform you of the result of our election for two parent governors. 

Elected: Dr Sadiq Yousuf and Lauran Wilcox 

We would like to thank all those who put their name forward and took the time to complete candidate statements and 
for those of you who voted. Details of the number of votes cast can be obtained on request from the Headteacher’s PA, 
Mrs A. Martin, A.Martin@lhea.org.uk 
 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Mr C Thomas 

Headteacher 
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